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July 29, 2010

Mr. Frederick Murry

Assistant City Manager

Office of the City Manager

City of Gainesville

Post Office Box 490, Station 6
Gainesville, Florida 32602-0490

Re: City of Gainesville’s July 27, 2010, Request to EPA to Extend Proposed Plan Public
Comment Period

Dear Mr. Murry,

Thank you for the City of Gainesville’s July 27, 2010, request to extend the Koppers
proposed plan public comment period. We appreciate the City’s involvement in the
collaborative Koppers feasibility study (FS) process over the previous three years, the Koppers
proposed plan deevelopment, and the ongoing dialogue between City of Gainesville
representatives in the cleanup and possible future Site reuse at the former Koppers property.

It has been our pleasure to work with the City in responding to public comments over the
preceding three years, and we look forward to working with the City on remedy selection and the
following remedial design/remedial action in the near future.

We are pleased to be able to grant a 30-day extension to the EPA public comment period
so that the comment period will now end on September 15, 2010. If we may be of assistance in
this matter, please contact me at (404) 562-9120 or via Internet e-mail at miller.scott @epa.gov.

Sicerely,
Scott Miller

Remedial Project Manager
Superfund Remedial Branch, Section C
Superfund Division

cc: Franklin Hill
Carol Monell
Kelsey Helton, FDEP
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